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Newsletter             28th January  2021 
 

 

President’s Message:  Now that we are back to school and work including new jobs, I 

wish you all a very successful and prosperous new year, hopefully it will be better than 2020. 
 

There have been some wonderful performances so far this season, many PB’s and I congratulate 
those who have competed in the recent competitions.  
 

Covid-19 restrictions still require everyone who attends a training session to check in on the QR 
code at the clubhouse and sanitize before training commences. This includes all athletes, parents 
and coaches. A 1.5m apart rule in place where possible, stay safe. 
 

Just a short note to say that all positions of the Club committee will become vacant as per our 
constitution at the annual AGM. The AGM will be held in May 2021. I encourage all parents, 
friends and athletes to nominate for a position at the AGM. Support for these positions will be 
given to those interested. 
 

Vic 

 
 
 

Track & Field InterClub Competition 
 

All Track and Field events are now scheduled on the Queensland Athletics FB page.  
 

Entries are open QA 3000m Championships entries close Friday 12th February 2021 at 9.00am, 
Runaway Bay on the 13th February 2021..  
 

Australian Combined Championships U15-U18 on 24th – 25th March 2021, Lakeside Stadium, 
Albert Park, Melbourne. 
 

The Queensland Athletics Championships (U14 to Open) are being held at the QSAC from 
Thursday 11th – 13th Sunday March 2021.  
 
Stawell Gift is on 3rd – 5th April 2021, entries are now open. 
 

Australian Athletics Championships 12th – 21st April 2021, Sydney. 
 
 

          www.qldathletics.org.au   

 
 

 

QAL now has several events scheduled on their website www.qal.org.au  
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Club Uniform 
 

The Club uniform must be worn at all interclub meets, e.g. All comers at St. Lucia and Gold 

Coast etc. If the uniform is not worn, no points or performances will be recorded at inter 
club meets. 
 

The cost of the uniform is as follows: 
 

Girls Crop Tops  $50-00 
Girls Singlet’s  $37-00 
Girls Shorts  $30-00 

 

Boys Singlet’s  $37-00 
Boys Shorts  $30-00 

 

Club Polo Shirt  $50-00 
 

Old Stock is on sale at $5-00 apiece. These can be used for training etc. 
 

 

Happy January Birthdays 
 

Jade Hardy-Synnott  Kylie Fouracre  Olivia Hine 
 

Craig Thomas  Charlize Goody  Aidan Titman 
 

Monique Williams Elli Pedroni Ethan Platen Tamika Ritchie 
 

Thaiday "Ted" Ruben  Darin Coombs Andrew Wheeler 
 

 
 

 
 

Answer to the Question 

The winners of the December questions were:  Sophie Dunne & Sharyn Wells 
 

The correct answer was: “Thursday.” 
 

A new question is as follows:  
 

A man is asked what his daughters look like. He answers, "They are 
all blondes but two, all brunettes but two and all redheads but 
two."  

How many daughters does he have? 
 

The first club member (who has not won in the past 3 months) to reply by email with the correct 
answer wins a prize. 
 

Email: - vgpascoe1@bigpond.com 
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https://australianmastersgames.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e37e2c9a69834064f45611d9f&id=6ad8049c43&e=b95e62a0d6


Just a Thought’ 
 

I’ve learned that….Life is empty without passion – 
           get involved. 

 
 

 

Parkrun every Saturday  
 

Some of our families really enjoy the challenge at Limestone Park on a Saturday morning starting 
at 7am. It is a 5km walk, jog or run depending on your ability, personally I try all three at some 
stage of the run. 
 
Come on and have a go, it’s free and our club is now listed for you to be attached when you 
register online. That way it means anywhere you go, our club gets publicity when you run at a 
different Parkrun. 
 

 

 
 

Club Training Nights 
 

Training nights on Monday and Wednesday nights 6.30pm to 8.30pm. 
 

A water bottle, towel and appropriate warm clothing are required for all sessions. 
 

 

Committee Notes 
 
Our next Monthly committee meeting is on Tuesday 23rd February 2021 at 7pm. All welcome. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.ipswichcityrotary.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2013/10/Rotary_2013.jpg


Congratulations 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The winners of the Ipswich Australia Day Awards for 2021 have an asterisk after their name. We have in 
the past had nominees and winners, so it would be appropriate we nominate someone for next year’s 
awards, entries normally close during November of each year. A story of each winner can be seen on the 
Ipswich City Council website, emphasis the importance of these awards. 



Australia Day – Kilcoy Gift 
 
This was the second year in a row, after a hiatus of about 10 years that the Kilcoy Gift of 120m 
with total prizemoney of $10,000, Open 70m Gift, Open 300m Gift, Youths 120m Gift and Youths 
70m Gift were the highlights of the day. They were sponsored by Searle Family Kilcoy, Kilcoy 
Global Foods, Butler McDermott Lawyers and the Kilcoy Race Club Inc. It was a fabulous way to 
celebrate Australia Day along with the horse racing, mini trotting races and fashion parades. 
 

Our club athletes participated in all five events and I am proud to say thank you to all the parents 
who volunteered especially Chris Johnson and Varian Platen in helping out to ensure things ran 
smoothly. 
 

The athletes who registered and competed from our club were Elizabeth Melrose, Mickeelie 
Johnson, Taya Beckers, Patrick McCarthey, Michael Berlin, Ethan Platen and Harrison Bowman. 
 

Ethan Platen fought out the finish of the 120m Youths Gift finishing 3rd, just missing first place by 
centimetres. Then to finish the day Michael Berlin ran a great race in the 300m Open Gift Final to 
finish 3rd, Michael was the oldest competitor in the race, well done.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
       Ethan Platen 
 
 
  
 

 
 

        Youths 120m Gift Presentation 
 

 
 
 
Sunburn, “Ouch”, this is what happens to you if  
you don’t slip slop slap sun cream lotion on 
your body when competing in the hot sun. 
 
You have only one body, look after yourselves. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     Michael Berlin 
 
 
 
 
       120m Kilcoy Open Gift Presentation 

 
 

Congratulations 
 
 
 
A sensational performance by Jude Thomas (18yrs) 
setting a time of 3.42.95 in the Open 1500m when 
he ran second at the Dane Bird-Smith Shield meet 
on 23rd January 2021. 
 
This time will be a new record for the U20yrs once 
it is ratified by Queensland Athletics. The old  record 
had stood for 41yrs. 
 
The run smashed the U20yrs World Junior 
Qualifier of 3.48. 
 
Peter Reeves of the renowned “NANCI” running 
group is Jude’s Coach and he is so proud of all his 
athletes becoming “on the rise” as Peter 
encourages athletes of all abilities to his group. 
 
I believe that Jude can now be called the “Flying 
Pencil” for this truly amazing performance. 
 

Well done. 
 

A wonderful story was in the QT newspaper and the 
video is on Utube. 

 

 



 

   
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   Erin Wright      Ethan Platen 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Harrison Bowman 
 
 
 

        Michael Berlin 
 
 
 

 


